
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    
 

MONTHS MIND: 

Florrie McKenna 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Pat Lacy 

Anne Fitzsimons 

Sandra & Martin O’Leary 

Kathleen Treacy 

Barry Lee - 1st Anniv 

Brother Oliver Tyrall - 1st Anniv 

Jack McGuire  

Michael Condren 

Tommy Condren 

Kate & Jack Kehoe 

 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

 33rd  Sunday in Ordinary Time -  15th Nov ‘20 Mass Times:  

Sundays:    11.00 

a.m. via webcam. 

 

Weekdays 10.00  

a.m. via webcam. 

 

The Church will be 

open for Private 

Prayer from 11.00 

a.m. to 5.00 p.m. on 

week days and 

12.00 noon to 5.00 

p.m. on Sundays. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, P. P. Tel: 8332864 
Parish Office:  Tel: 8332772  
Emergency Number: Mobile: (087)2506786 
E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
Website:    www.marinoparish.ie    
Twitter:     @marinoparish 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY  

What does God desire of us? This sim-
ple question is perhaps not asked frequently 
enough! It can be made quite personal: what 
does God want of me, from me? In the end, the 
answer has to be—in the words of the song—
“all that I am,” precisely because God loves all 
that I am. This will mean allowing ourselves to 
be loved. It will also mean responding with my 
whole self, including all the gifts of body, mind 
and soul that God has bestowed upon me. In 
the end, God does hope that we may be and 
become our true selves. Nothing less is ade-
quate to God’s own love for us.  

PRAYER  

We are truly grateful to you, God our creator 
and redeemer, for your many gifts. We ask your 
help that we may use all you have given us for 
your glory and for the good of our neighbour. 
Through Christ our Lord. Amen.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


MASS TIMES 

Due to the latest Government in-
formation advice and guidelines 
there will be no public Mass until 
further notice.                                  
Mass will be celebrated in Marino 
Church at 10.00a.m.each morning 
and at 11.00a.m. on Sundays via 
the internet.  Join us on livestream 
at www.marinoparish.ie                 
All booked weekend Mass inten-
tions will be prayed for at the 
11.00am Mass on Sunday.          
The Church will remain open for 
Private Prayer from 11.00a.m. to 
5.00p.m. Monday to Saturday and 
from 12.00 noon to 5.00p.m. on 
Sundays.                                            
You may donate to our parish by 
using the Donate Button on our 
website or place your donations in 
the safes (Large Wooden Boxes 
with slot) at the back of the 
Church.                                                 
Pease use Hand Sanitizer, Maintain 
Physical Distancing and Practice 
Good Respiratory Hygiene when 
you visit the Church.                             
Also the use of face coverings is 
strongly recommended.                       
To assist with contact tracing 
please download the HSE App or 
drop your name and contact num-
ber into the safes (Large Wooden 
Boxes with slot)  at the main en-
trance.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION/
CONFIRMATION 2021 
 

If you wish to present your child 
for First Communion or Confirma-
tion in the parish in 2021 (those 
currently in 3rd class are obvious-
ly long registered with us) then 
they need to be registered with 
the parish. Registration forms are 
available on the parish website or 
from the sacristy and registration 
needs to be completed immediate-
ly as the deadline for both First 
Communion and Confirmation has 
now passed!  

A special Enrolment Mass for all 
children in 2nd class preparing for 
First Communion will be celebrat-
ed in the church next Sunday, 22nd 
at 12.30pm. Access via the 
webcam. We invite all the parish 
community to pray for these chil-
dren and their families as they 
make promises to prepare well to 
meet Jesus in the Eucharist for the 
first time.  

 

CHILDREN’S CORNER 

Check out our Children's Corner 
either on the website or in the 
church. This week is all about 
getting ready for the New Year!  

FAREWELL AND THANKS TO               

FR. ALIJOE 

It is hard to believe that Alijoe has 
lived and served in this Parish for 
the past seven years.                       
During that time Alijoe has been an 
inspiring servant of the Parish and 
has given generously of his time 
and talents and in particular his gift 
of song has enabled us to pray joy-
fully.  Having successfully complet-
ed a PhD Alijoe will return to his 
native Nigeria next week.                        

Since it is not possible to gather as a 
community to say farewell and 
thanks to Alijoe, you are invited, if 
you wish, to express your good 
wishes and thanks by leaving a note 
or card into the Sacristy or one of 
the safes at the back of the church.   

We wish Alijoe safe travelling and 
good health and happiness in his 
future ministry. 

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY 

It is with regret that we announce 
that the Annual Old Folks Christmas 
Party organised by the  Marino Unit 
of the Order of Malta will not take 
place this year due to COVID-19 re-
strictions. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION…………. 

Lough Derg November Memorial 
Service  - Lough Derg November 

Memorial Service will take place 
live on Sunday 22nd November at 
7.00pm at www.churchservices.tv/
pettigo To enrol a departed loved 
one,  email: info@loughderg.org or 
Tel: 0(0353) 71 9861518. 

All Hallows' PhD Scholarships in 
Catholic Education—Applications 
are open Closing date for applica-
tions: 20 November 2020.   More 
information www.mic.ie/grace 

Support Services -  Irish Hospice 
Foundation has a Bereavement 
Support Line. It is a national free-
phone service 1800 80 70 77 

Support Lines for Older People - 
ALONE call  0818 222 024.  

Senior Line - If you are an older per-
son and would like someone to talk 
to,call Freefone 1800 80 45 91  

Volunteer Drivers Irish Cancer Soci-
ety—Please email Gail at 
gflinter@irishcancer.ie or call 01 
2310 566 for an application form.  

 

OLD ROSARY BEADS 

If you have any old and unwanted 
Rosary Beads the Chaplin in Beau-
mont Hospital would be delighted 
to receive them for use with the 
patients in the Hospital—you may 
drop them into the Sacristy or just 
post them through the letter box. 

http://www.marinoparish.ie
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